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Subject: Change to Laboratory Test Order Screen in EPIC 

 

 

Effective Date: 7/28/2022 

 

Laboratory Section: Clinical Laboratories 

Summary:  

As part of the Ingalls OneEpic go live, all laboratory orders in EPIC will now show information 
related to add-on testing that is only accurate for the Ingalls sites that are using EPIC Beaker in 
their laboratory including Chemistry, Coagulation, Hematology, Immunology, and Microbiology.  
 
An example of this information is shown in the following screenshot in the red box. 

 

This information is not accurate for the tests performed at the Hyde Park, Orland Park, Silver 

Cross, or Cancer Specialist of Indiana laboratories at this time and should be ignored.  The 

current add on process should be followed for tests performed at the non-Ingalls 

laboratories.  See link for more information regarding this current add-on process. 

Questions: If there are any questions regarding the change, test requirements or ordering, 

please contact: Kara Newton, Director, Clinical Laboratories (kara.newton@uchospitals.edu ), 

Zelalem Tadesse, Director, Clinical Laboratories (zelalem.tadesse@uchospitals.edu ) , or 

Melissa Pessin, MD, PhD, Medical Director, Clinical Laboratories (pessinm@bsd.uchicago.edu).
 

https://d2xk4h2me8pjt2.cloudfront.net/webjc/attachments/367/f960942-add-on-test-request-policy.pdf
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